Subject: 2019 Summer ABO Newsletter

From: "Dr. Angela Becker" <reminder@email.sesamereminders.com>

Date: 6/4/2019, 10:08 AM To: info@angelabecker.com



2019 Summer ABO Newsletter

Jun 4, 2019

In this issue

- Patient Appreciation Party
- Facebook Posts
- Summer Plans with ABO
- ABO On the Go
- Contest Winners

Facebook Posts



Are you seeing our Facebook posts?
Due to recent changes in Facebook
policies and operations there has been
concern among some organizations that
not all their posts are being seen. We
want to be sure that you are still seeing
our posts because we share a lot of

information on our site. We post several times throughout the week with important updates, contest & party announcements, cars we've spotted with our ABO On the Go clings, pictures of patients, fun facts and much more. If it's been awhile since you've seen an ABO post, be sure to go directly to our page and check it out!

Summer Plans with ABO



- Remember to take a picture wearing your ABO t-shirt when you go on vacation. Just post it to our Facebook page and you'll earn 5 Swipe 'n Smile points!
- Be sure to pack extra supplies (wax, Q-tips, pencil with eraser, tweezer, nail clipper) and print off copies of "Comfort Instructions" and "Handling Orthodontic Emergencies" to take with you on vacation or when going off to camp. Go to

www.angelabecker.com and click on the Patient Information tab, then drop

down to open the Owner's Manual to get the information.

- Retainers do NOT float so please don't wear them if you'll be swimming. They also will warp if left in a hot car. Please plan accordingly.
- Be sure to wear a mouthguard if you play contact sports to avoid any dental or orthodontic injuries.

Patient Appreciation Party



Mark your calendars for a great evening of fun at Crazy Pinz (1414 Northland Blvd. in Ft. Wayne) on Thursday, June 13th from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.. Dr. Becker has rented the facility for her patients and one guest and there will be access to all activities (bowling, laser tag, minigolf, arcade and more)! You MUST have a ticket to enter so be sure to

get yours at either office. Note: patients under 15 must be accompanied by a parent. We hope to see you there!

Quick Links

Visit our web site >>

Affiliations





ABO On the Go



Congratulations to Sarah E., Michelle R. and Anna D. for being the March, April, and May winners of a \$50 gas card! Be sure to pick up an ABO sticker from either office if you don't already have one and watch our Facebook page. If you see a picture of your car just comment that it's yours and you'll be entered in our monthly drawing!

Contest Winners



Congratulations to Isaac A.'s mom and Cora S.'s mom who won Vera Bradley purses with gift cards for Bath & Body Works and Starbucks in our Mother's Day contest! Thanks to all who participated! Great job to Laine P. who won 25 Swipe 'n Smile points with our surprise "May the 4th

Be With You" Star Wars Trivia Contest! Also, we hope Deb S. enjoys the pizza she won on our National Pizza Party Day Facebook post.

You have received this newsletter because you are registered for the online service provided by Dr. Angela Becker. To unsubscribe click here.